
 
 
 

 

 

  
Notices for use in Parish Newsletters/Noticeboards/Parish Websites & Social Media 

Accounts 

 
 

 

Diocesan Guidebook 2020:  It’s that time of year again! Work has begun on the publication 
for the next edition of the Diocesan Directory.  If parishes can assist our office by sending 
back their parish details, using the same outline as last year that would be appreciated.  The 
Pro Cathedral entry is an example to work from. Please put your parish name in the subject 
area of the return email - Return Date: Friday 13 September.   Any queries please don’t 
hesitate to contact Ellen on 01 8360723 – email: communications@dublindiocese.ie  

 
 

Sacrament Enrolment Forms Please note, the Communion and Confirmation Enrolment 
Forms for 2020 are now available in  WORD format to download from the secure area of the 
diocesan website - Donal Harrington, Office of Catechetical Formation. 
 

Clondalkin Parish:  As we near September and the school/college year starts back, we are 
inviting all parents & grandparents to make the month of September one of 30 days of 
prayer for our Children & Grand-children no matter what their age.  There is a short leaflet 
available from: www.dublindiocese.ie  which gives a short suggested focus, reflection and 
scripture piece for each day. It’s as easy as printing out the leaflet and leaving a few of the 
leaflets in the back of your church – or making the resource available on social media, 
websites, etc.It can be downloaded from - http://www.clondalkinparish.com/?p=3571 

 

Christina Breen’s Yoga for Well-being. Gentle, Mindful Practice, every Wednesday at the 
Margaret Aylward centre, Glasnevin, start date, Wednesday  11th September 2019  - 4:15 - 
5:15pm & 6.00 - 7.00pm Cost: €15 Drop-in or Block of 4 classes €55 Min 5 - Max 10 per 
class.      Block booked classes must be used within 4 weeks of purchase! Tel: 01 
7979364  Mob: 0876649862 Email: mcfdglasnevin@gmail.com    
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Living for the Common Good  A morning workshop about climate justice, bio-diversity and 
hope in the Margaret Aylward Centre, Glasnevin on ! Saturday 21st September from 10am - 
1.30pm.  
A Spirituality to Carry Us: Finding God in a Leaf - Brian Grogan SJ.                                                
Action to Challenge Us: Taking Action for Climate Justice - Jane Mellet 
A Story to Inspire Us: Bio-diversity Glasnevin.  More information Tel: 01 7979364  Mob: 
0876649862 Email: mcfdglasnevin@gmail.com    

 

YCW (Young Christian Workers) will host an information evening for Parishes interested in 
forming small groups of young adults (18-30 yrs.) who will meet on a regular basis in their 
Parish community using the YCW method of See, Judge, Act. These groups will reflect on 
their lives in the light of the Gospel, using the YCW’s latest programme “Be The Change” to 
plan and implement actions in response to their needs and the needs of their Parish.  This is 
a free event for Clergy, Pastoral Councils or individuals wishing to accompany young adults 
as they journey through the programme.   Information on possible means of making 
contact, forming and sustaining groups will be provided along with information on our new 
programme.  Takes place Thursday 26th September at 7:30pm in St. Pauls Church Arran 
Quay.  You can register for this event through Eventbrite  www.eventbrite.ie  or by 
contacting YCW at info@ycw.ie  
 
 
Alliance of Mercy Fr. Antonello Cadeddu and Fr. Enrico Porcu founders of Alliance of Mercy 
from San Paulo, Brazil  will celebrate Mass at  7.30pm on 13th September in St. 
Bernadette’s Church, Clogher Road, Dublin 12. This will be followed by  Eucharistic 
Adoration and prayers for healing. All are welcome. 
 
 
 

Volunteers Needed:  St Vincent to Paul urgently need volunteers  - You can help once a 
week or fortnightly for about 3 hours and we always visiting in pairs. We offer full training 
and support.  It is very rewarding and as President Higgins says, it is the best gift you can 
give to your community and you will be helping those less fortunate.   Please join us, we 
need you! For more information on what we do and how we do it please go to and to join.   
www.SVP.ie     or volunteer@svp.ie or phone Enda at 01 8198405. 
 
 
 
 

Faith for Life is an adult faith course designed to help you to discover new ways to live out 
your faith in the reality of today’s world, within relationships, family, home, workplaces and 
the events of daily life. It aims to help you to be more active, open, faithful, confident, 
trusting and willing to work for change. The course is experienced as a journey of four 
‘Movements’ inviting you to explore the call you received in Baptism. The process for each 
weekend includes teaching, personal and group reflection, prayer and liturgy. Participants 
are required to attend all four weekends. This course has taken place in Dublin Diocese for 
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the past six years and is designed and delivered, through a partnership agreement between 
the Archdioceses of Dublin and the Archdiocese of Liverpool. 
The course will take place again this year starting in October or require more information 
please email: rlavelle@dublindiocese.ie or evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie 
 
 

Foundational Leadership Programme for Young Adults 2019-2020 – Registrations now 
open 
Parishes within the Archdiocese are invited to identify and nominate at least one young 
adult to participate on our Foundational Leadership Programme for Young Adults. This 
course has been run previously and resulted in many graduates taking up positions of 
leadership in their local faith community.  Many parishes often discuss the problems of 
creating, developing and sustaining youth ministry programmes and encounter the real 
challenges faced when attempting to reach out to young people in the parish. This course is 
designed to support young adults and in turn, their parishes. It is a dynamic, integrative and 
highly practical programme which will enable the participants to begin developing their 
skills as leaders and role models within their local faith based communities. Pope Francis 
reminds us that “young people are the windows through which we see the future” and the 
local parish is the seed bed for these young people to discover and grow in faith. Email 
evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie if you would like promotional material for your parish or to 
register. 
 
Further information is available on this link - 
https://www.evangelisation.ie/2019/07/10/foundational-leadership-programme-for-young-
adults-sign-up-for-new-course-starting-october-2019/  
 
 
Golf Classic:   To help repair the roof of Ballybrack church (Sts. Alphonsus and Columba) 
Ballybrack-Killiney parish will host a Golf Classic on next Thursday 12th September in 
Woodbrook, Shanganagh, a stunning golf course in the garden of Ireland.  Teams of four to 
cost €600, €150 each. Great prizes and gala dinner in the evening. If you are interested in 
playing, or just coming to the dinner, please contact Fr Tom Dalzell or the Ballybrack-Killiney 
parish office at 01 2822657 or ballybrack.killiney@gmail.com 
 

 
The Hardy Annuals Social Walking Event:  The Little Sisters of the Assumption have 
arranged four different grade hikes in and around beautiful Glendalough to raise funds for 
Partnership America Latina.  The individual contribution is €25, or €60 for a group of 
four.  Hikes will start at 10.00am on Thursday, 26th September, with enrolment from 9.30am 
at The Brockagh Centre, Laragh, Co Wicklow. This will be a relaxed fun day out in the hills, 
with light refreshments and music afterwards. Cheques should be made out to LSA – PAL a/c 
and sent to The Little Sisters of the Assumption, 42 Rathfarnham Road, Terenure, Dublin 
6W.  For more information contact Fergus Roche at 085-1402480 or John Mollohan at 087 
1456666. More about this charity visit: www.palcharityprojects.ie  
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Information Evening: Anam Cara Wicklow the organisation that supports bereaved parents, 
is holding a Bereavement Information Evening on Monday 16 September at 7:20pm in The 
Parkview Hotel, Newtown Mount Kennedy. This is a free event and open to all bereaved 
parents. As Anam Cara will need to confirm numbers for teas, coffees, etc, please RSVP to 
info@anamcara.ie before Friday 13th September or call 01 4045378. 

 
 

Liam Lawton Concert: Come alone to hear Liam Lawton in Concert to celebrate the Golden 
Jubilee of Bonnybrook parish on Friday, 27 September at 8.00pm.  Tickets €20 each and can 
be obtained from the Parish Office or Parish Shop or call 01 848 5262 email: 
office@bonnybrookparish.ie.  Come along and enjoy a wonderful evening of entertainment 
in our newly renovated church which is now the home of the beautiful Altar & Ambo used 
by Pope Francis in the Phoenix Park.  All are welcome. 
 
 

 
Save the Date: The Mater Dei Centre for Catholic Education (MDCCE) is hosting the annual 
conference of the Network for Researchers in Catholic Education on 17th  and 
18th  October  at the DCU St. Patrick's Campus in Drumcondra, Dublin 9.  This year's 
conference is entitled: Catholic Education: Formal, Informal and Lifelong. Key questions for 
education in Catholic schools today will be addressed. Contemporary ideas about how to 
engage with informal Catholic education contexts, such as what can happen at home and 
within the parish, will also be discussed. Research focused on adult and lifelong religious 
education and faith development will be highlighted.   
Full details of how to register for the two days (or for one of the days) can be obtained at 
the MDCCE website at: www.dcu.ie/mdcceNEWS 
 
 
 
 

Glasnevin Grouping Pilgrimage to Oberammergau in Bavaria next June to see the famous 
Passion Play, only performed every ten years. 3 nights stay in the beautiful Austrian city of 
Salzburg, one night in Oberammergau, and concluding with a sight-seeing tour of Munich. 
The cost is: €1,395 per person sharing, which includes return flights, hand luggage, coach 
transfers, 4 nights half board in a 4 star hotel, and category 1 ticket to the Passion Play. 
Travel insurance (if required), checked luggage, and single room supplement are all extra. 
The above guaranteed price (based on minimum 25 people travelling) is now extended to 
bookings with deposits received by Friday 13th September. The required deposit of €950 (+ 
cost of travel insurance + checked bag, if required) can be paid by cash/cheque or debit card 
only. Completed booking forms with deposit should be sent directly to MAP Travel, 36 
Upper O’ Connell St., Dublin 1. 
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JOB VACANCIES  
 

For more information and job outline visit: https://www.dublindiocese.ie/job-
vacancies/ 

 
 
 

 
Singer position 

 St Jude the Apostle Church Willington in Templeogue, D6W is looking for a professional 

singer to sing at two Sunday masses and other feasts during the church year. 

The ideal candidate should have a musical background and would have to be familiar with 

the Catholic liturgy.  Successful candidate will be subject to Garda Vetting. 

Apply by email with your CV attached to judit.mt845@gmail.com. 

Application deadline: 23/9/2019 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE:  
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the originator of the message. This message contains 
confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by 
mistake and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in this 
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views 
of the Archdiocese of Dublin. Drumcondra Road Lower, Dublin 9, Ireland. Telephone: 01 8379253 
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